
 

Committee on Committees 
 
 

Notice of Academic Senate Annual Election 
March 1, 2024 – March 15, 2024 

 
Members of the Irvine Division, 
 
As directed by the divisional bylaws, the Committee on Committees hereby presents its slate of 
nominees for the Chair Elect-Secretary of the Division and vacancies on the Council on Academic 
Personnel and the Committee on Committees for the 2024-2025 academic year prior to the ballot, which 
will open on March 1, 2024 and close on March 15, 2024. The Committee also presents its slate of 
appointees to fill vacancies on all other Senate committees for the 2024-25 academic year. You are 
invited to review both slates available on the 2024 Senate Election page. You may add a candidate to 
either slate by filling out the appropriate nomination petition form no later than Thursday, February 
29, 2024, 5:00 p.m. PT. Please see below for details.  
 
Slate of Nominees 
The Chair Elect-Secretary of the Division and members of the Council on Academic Personnel and the 
Committee on Committees are elected by the Division. Please note that the Committee on Committees 
may update the slate prior to the March 1 opening of the ballot. You may also add a candidate to the 
ballot by filling out the appropriate nominating petition form, available on the Senate website 
(instructions are on the form). In the event of any changes to the slate, the Committee on Committees 
will notify the Division.  
 
Slate of Appointees 
These appointments are considered final unless the Committee on Committees receives a nominating 
petition form for appointed positions, also available on the Senate website (instructions are on the form). 
If any petitions are received for an appointed position, the slate of appointees for that category 
becomes a slate of nominees and will be added to the ballot. 
 
The Committee on Committees strives to match faculty interests with committee vacancies and is 
pleased to report that 47 faculty were matched this year based on their responses to the Senate Service 
Interest Survey. 
 
Voting instructions will be emailed to all members of the Irvine Division on March 1, 2024, the first day 
of the ballot. The election will be conducted by electronic vote.   
 
All Senate members are bound by the Faculty Code of Conduct and the ethical principles embodied 
therein. There is an expectation that campaigning and public comments during the electoral process will 
be done in a collegial way and with openness and a fair opportunity for response. 
 

On behalf of the Committee on Committees, 
 

 
Matthew Huffman, Chair 
Committee on Committees 

307 Aldrich Hall 
Irvine, CA 92697-1325 

(949) 824-7685 
www.senate.uci.edu 
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